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As a part of comfest the PG & Research Dept. of Commerce has conducted a 

webinar on 06/07/ 2021 (Tuesday) from 11.00 – 12.30 p.mon the topic Awareness 

programme for young investors by Bombay Stock Exchange. 

 This webinar was started with silent prayer. The welcome address was given by 

MS. Vijaya Nirmala .D Head & Assistant professor in PG and Research of 

commerce. 

Mrs. Hepsibah Gnanasinthiya assistant professor in commerce Voorhees College – 

Vellore was the key speaker and Dr. S. Gayathri Assistant professor in commerce 

proposed the vote of thanks. More than 100 students from B.Com,B.Com C.A and 

M.COM Participated in this programme. 

 Finally feed- back about this programme was collected from the participants. 

 
 

 
 

 
 


